From: G. Peter Carr

To: Doug Young
Date: December 06, 2016

Subject: Request for info - STA File #1570-EX-ST-2016

Message:

Attached hereto please find the response (&quot;Response&quot;) of The Walt Disney Company
(&ldquo;Disney&rdquo;) to a letter requesting information, Correspondence Reference No. 34750, in
connection with the above-referenced application (the &ldquo;Application&rdquo;) for Special Temporary
Authority (&ldquo;STA&rdquo;). Please note that Disney respectfully requests that Exhibit A to the
Response be withheld from public inspection for the reasons set forth in the attached Request for
Confidential Treatment.



